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Transparency and fairness for all investors is all anyone wants. What has been
happening over the last 6 months in certain stocks is unbelievable. Hedge funds
need/must be held responsible for their actions when it come to FTD's naked
shorting, etc. just the same as retail traders must follow the rules set forth by the
governing body. Please this is huge for the US trading markets and will have a huge
impact on the future of our great country if something isn't done soon.

Sincerely,

Zachary Walker



